
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=67880 

Falls City Council meets
(KLZA)--Falls City  Council members approved the re-appointment of Marilyn
Capps to the Falls City Housing Authority when they met Monday night.

Capps, currently serving as Chairman of the Housing Authority has agreed to
another 5-year term.

Following a lengthy discussion the Council approved a request to change the size
of parking stallls north of the alley on Stone Street between 18th and 19th Streets.

The angle parking stalls on the west side of Stone Street will be reduced from 12
to 10 stalls and will be at a 30-degree angle and will be two-feet, four inches wider
than the current stalls.  

The parallel parking on the east side of the street will be changed from six stalls
of unequal size to six stalls being 24 feet in length. 

The changes were recommended by Second Ward Council member Lucas
Froeschl.  

A request to  use city streets and parks for a Glow Run fundraiser for a
competition dance team was approved.
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